
WQPM December 6, 1984 

Dear DX Listener, 

I hate sending form letters, but the responce 
to a schedualed test for WQPM has been toolarge 
to write each person individually. 

The other reason is that I can not verify your 
reception of WQPM's test, because it was not 
aired. 

I have to apologize for not conducting the 
schedualed test on November 5th. I had all 
intentions of doing it, but I am also a volunteer 
fireman in Princeton, and was called to a fire 
about an hour before the test was to begin and 
I had no way to notify anyone else to do it. 

The reports that I received of hearing test tones 
had to have come from another station. 

I would like to try it again. If one of you 
could contact Hot Tips and inform them of my 
intentions, I would appreciate it. I will, 
come hell or high water, run a test at Midnight 
to 12:30 AM the morning of Monday January 21st, 
1985. The test will include 1000 hertz tones, 
music and frequent ID's. 

Thankyou for your understanding. Hope to hear 
from some of you again. 

Since 

C` 

Todd Rust 
Chief Engineer 
WQPM - 1,000 Watts - 1300 KHz - Non Directional 

P.S. I'll play Polka Music, NO ONE plays that stuff 
anymore. Should make us easy to pick out. 
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